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RE:         Weaver Creek Bridge Replacement Project Update      
The Mason County Board of Commissioner and Public Works Department would like to 
announce that the new Weaver Creek Bridge on Skokomish Valley Road is now open for public 
use.  Final work required to complete the project is weather dependant and will be completed as 
soon as conditions allow. 
 
It is anticipated that the remaining work could take up to 2 weeks to complete.  This work 
includes deck membrane installation, roadway paving, miscellaneous earthwork, guardrail 
installation, and site cleanup. During the final work traffic will need to use the detour route and 
require temporary signal use.   
 
The speed limit through the project site will remain 20mph until all construction activities have 
been completed.  
 
If you have any questions about this project, please contact Public Works at (360) 427-9670,  
Ext. 450. 
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